
From: Sarah Cameron <Sarah.Cameron@hortnz.co.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, 30 May 2023 9:52 AM 
To: Audrey Benbrook <audrey.benbrook@wmk.govt.nz> 
Subject: TRIM: RE: SUBMITTERS - PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN - MINUTE 4 AND 
MINUTE 1 V4 ISSUED BY THE CHAIR OF THE HEARINGS PANEL 
 

 

 

Hi Audrey 
  
Lovely to meet you the other day 
  
Hort supports the bird strike matter being considered at one hearing rather 
than across a number of topics. 
  
Thanks 
  
Sarah Cameron 
Senior Environmental Policy Advisor | Horticulture New Zealand 
M: 021 446 281 
sarah.cameron@hortnz.co.nz 
Based in  Canterbury 

DISCLAIMER: This email and any attachments may be confidential. If you 
are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose, copy or use the 
information contained in it.  If you have received this email in error, 
please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. 
Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily 
those of Horticulture New Zealand. 
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